## OHJA Board of Directors Meeting

January 26, 2008

The meeting was called to order by Skip Thornbury at 5:30 pm. Members present were: Skip Thornbury, Anne Thornbury, Matt Payne, Erica Staib, Maureen Fagan, Scott Dehelian, Kathy Valentine, Jamie Barkhau, and new member, Jeremy Sims.

Officers for the 2008 year were selected. Kathy Valentine nominated Skip as President and all seconded that, Maureen Fagan was selected as vice president, Anne Thornbury remains secretary, Kathy Valentine remains treasurer.

Scott opened the discussion with George Long's suggestion of a junior board member or a board made up of juniors. He was not sure what they would get out of it. It was suggested to put the idea out there on the website and see if there was any interest. Initially, probably one junior board member would be appropriate and then take it from there.

Matt brought the questionnaire that we have been trying to get off the ground. Doug Hall, from Eureka Ranch, a marketing company, offered to help with demographics, market research, etc. Matt will set up a meeting with him to discuss our possibilities.

Trena Lenger brought up the possibility of splitting the Child/Adult jumpers into two divisions for year-end awards for the 2008 point year in the general meeting. We will take a look at the numbers in the divisions and see it they warrant being split.

The next board meeting will be held in March or April, 2008.

Skip motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:50 pm and it was seconded by Matt.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Thornbury